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Fontana Unified Elementary Students Explore Computer 
Science in Code to the Future Program 

 
FONTANA, CA – Chaparral and Dorothy Grant elementary school students demonstrated their skill at 
coding games and creating avatars for parents and community members at recent EPIC Build showcase 
events, highlighting student achievement under new Code to the Future programs.  
 
Code to the Future is the nation’s leading creator of immersive computer science curricula, which 
engages students in technology- and coding-based lessons integrated into daily instruction and core 
subjects. 
 
“We are seeing our teachers and students find new ways to apply coding concepts to other subjects 
every single day,” Chaparral Principal Dr. Andrea McClain said. “In a short time, we have seen how this 
instruction can empower students to collaborate with their peers and exercise creative problem-
solving.” 
 
Held in mid- and late-October, the EPIC Build showcases highlighted the computer science skills students 
have learned since Code to the Future instruction began in August. Each showcase held this year will 
focus on one of three cycles of computer science instruction: block coding, robotics and scripted coding.  
 
During the first cycle of Code to the Future instruction, students explored 
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